



admindept@thefarnboroughacademy.com www.thefarnboroughacademy.co.uk

July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

As we come to the end of another school year I am writing to thank you for your support over the past 12 months and to clarify some of the changes that are happening at The Farnborough Academy.

As you are all aware Mr Crompton is retiring and the Trent Academies Group is in the process of merging with Spencer Academies Trust. We hope that this merger will occur early in the new autumn term.

Mr Chaloner is also leaving the academy to take on another headship in the county. Mr Chaloner has worked tirelessly to create an environment for your children to flourish and achieve and I know you will join with me in wishing both Mr Crompton and Mr Chaloner all best wishes for the future.

Over the past few months I have taken on the role as Executive Head Teacher for The Farnborough Academy and Rushcliffe School. I have worked for many years as the Head Teacher at Rushcliffe School and since October have been offering increasing support at Farnborough in the areas of Maths and English. I am delighted to be spending many more hours here working with the Senior Leadership Team, staff and pupils to build on the work already done and enable the academy to successfully complete its journey of providing a centre of educational excellence, based in its community and meeting the aspirations of all.

I am delighted to be working with our new Head of School, Mr Jobling. He is an excellent Head Teacher who is fully committed to our vision of excellence for The Farnborough Academy. Mrs Hallam and Mrs Watson continue in their roles as Deputy Head Teachers and Mr Davis joins Mr Johnston as an Assistant Head Teacher.

We believe your sons and daughters deserve the best education possible. We are committed to providing this. We have clear and reasonable expectations that are necessary for this to happen. I know from my short time here that there is fantastic potential within and outside the academy and look forward to working with you to make sure that together we unlock this potential.

May I wish you a fantastic summer break. I look forward to meeting many more of you in the new academic year.

Yours sincerely

Steve Lewis
Executive Head Teacher
The Farnborough Academy and Rushcliffe School.

